
Inauguration
of the new buildings for the preschool of Koukoulounda

Municipality of Ouaké
January 4th,  2024

      



Festive speeches were held.

     

         by the chairman of the PTA                and                       the principal,

       

                   by the chief of the village        and              the chairman of our NPO,

                                                            by the mayor.



After the speeches, the chairman sang the special song of our NPO “All Girls to 
School”, which was sung and danced by everyone present.

  



The keys were then handed over to the owners.

Our guests were presented with gifts.

      



With the cutting of the ribbon, the doors to the building were opened and all visitors 
were given access to the new classrooms.



The toilets were also inspected.



The children preferred to have fun on the play ground.

    

       

We wish the children of the preschool of Koukoulounda happy learning in the new 
environment. We hope that many of them will then continue to primary and further on to
secondary school. We would be proud if one of these children grew into a great 
personality and then served as a role model for future generations.

Best regards
Astrid Toda


